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One of the actions from our strategic plan that we deemed not currently feasible was 
providing more meeting and programming space for the public. One way that we have 
been thinking about for increasing library space is to move district support staff out of the 
Coldwater Branch to an offsite location. This would free up a lot of space that the public 
could better use. I’d like to get the Board’s input on the prospect of leasing, rather than 
buying, property for this purpose. 
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https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1niMVSG9dMklwwFYmJ34GXYA2nf911_Z5tK8CrNd5zQc/edit?gid=0#gid=0

